

Vigil:

- Starting location GOOD
- Paperwork for council done by Connie specifically NEXT TIME
- March route could have been better because it was well lit and prominent
- Helen GOOD
- Feedback - talking while walking - we don't want to force people to be silent

Quiz:

- Some people were struggling to hear NEXT TIME
- Logistics of quiz NEXT TIME - repeating questions after each round and giving answers
- Overall, very good.
- Really good attendance GOOD
- £86.30 raised

Arm Wrestling:

- Everything was so good until...
- Dead Bird hosting GOOD
- PA System GOOD
- Drag queen numbers GOOD
- Arm break NOT GOOD
- Verbal accountability taken by the individual and is getting a tattoo of the break and it signed by the individual GOOD - that the individual is someone we knew and is being very jokey about it.
- Harley's open to more events GOOD & NEXT TIME
- Drag queens saved the ending GOOD
- Other person in the final was game to continue, but did rock paper scissors instead - people found it funny and it went okay.
- NOT DOING ARM WRESTLING AGAIN
- Keeping it off social media. General consensus is everyone is badass.

ACTIONS:

- Social media post thanking Harleys and The White Horse and the money raised - Blue
- For future events - QR code for feedback
- Call an AGM in January - Community hall, Ezra's church and Visualisation Centre - Connie to confirm venue.
- AGM weekday evening - confirm venue and then finalise date - provisional date = 26th January.
- QR code posters and stickers for toilet venues - Blue
- Speak to Inkwell about printing stickers - Connie
- Legal things - money needs to be declared and all the money we need to spend and how we come to those - Asher & Connie
- Meeting notes need to be uploaded to the website - Tiff

- Meeting with Connie and Asher to set up access for website on Tuesday Dec 2nd.
- Message to send to Pride Aber about us getting involved in planning Pride - Blue
- At AGM feedback on healthcare? Get Alex involved?
- Physically go to commodore to discuss drag and movie nights - Connie

What's next? Advocacy

Stickers made for front of venues

Next meeting - 14:00 on December 12th

Whole other meeting for this one:

PRIDE - Do we wanna just do it? Yes, Uni to pay for it? Connie in touch with Dylan

- Blue has made a list in projects section of notion - house meeting style call out to all